
 
From: Jimmy Velissariou [mailto:jim@vbaa.co.za]  

Sent: 29 June 2017 11:44 AM 

To: 'Southern Natal Construction' 
Subject: REFERENCE - SNC - recommendation as quality builders 

 
RE: Work Reference for Southern Natal construction – Sarah Unsworth and Jono Nicholas 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

We are an architectural practice that has been involved with SNC for the past 5 years at 

Westhills Residential Estate - Durban. 

 

Apart from really professional service to all our customers and developer clients, they always 

excel their efforts for building excellence in this field, whether in a quality finish, or purely 

building advice and solid experience. 

 

We gladly make this recommendation for any project appointment with Sarah or John. 

 
Kind regards, 

Jim Velissariou  
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